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STAFF MILESTONE ACHIEVEMENTS 
Congratulations to this quarter's milestone award recipients: 
 

5 Years of Service 
· Devyani Jain 
· Genta Yoshikawa 
· Kevin Guy 
· Pilar LaValley 
· Nicholas Perry 

 
15 Years of Service  
· David Alumbaugh 

 
30 Years of Service 
· Lulu Hwang 

 
DEPARTMENT RECEIVES TWO CALTRANS GRANTS, TOTALING $500,000 
The department recently received two Caltrans grants for the Living Alley design work in Market-Octavia, 
and the other for streetscape design on Mission between Duboce and 30th. Both grants are valued at 
$250,000 each. 
 
Both projects are scheduled to start in February 2013.  
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